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September 21, 2020
Dear Members of the Rochelle Park School Community,

[ hope that you and your loved ones are well, and have been able to make a smooth
transition to the start of the school year. On August 20, 2020 [ wrote to you addressing the need
for our school district to commence the school year on a full remote platform. While that was
disappointing news for some, including me, I am proud to report that the teachers and students
have been giving this a most solid effort; thank you to all.

This update brings news of our next phase. Midland School is slightly ahead of schedule
for items that warranted the delay for on-site instruction. The needed personal protective
equipment (PPE), disinfecting equipment, and air ionization equipment have been received, and
the installation of this equipment to enhance indoor air quality is in progress. As this equipment
that was on backorder has been coming in, the installation has been moving forward. The
installation will be complete slightly ahead of our anticipated timeline.

Midland School’s hybrid model will now commence on Thursday, October 1, 2020
(instead of Monday, October 5, 2020). As originally planned, the students will remain on their
previously designated teams, either Team Maroon or Team White. While one team is
participating in on-site classroom learning, the other team is participating remotely following the
same period bell schedule. Team Maroon reports to Midland School on Mondays and
Thursdays. Team White reports to Midland School on Tuesdays and Fridays.

Further, in the original hybrid model all students were scheduled to participate remotely
each Wednesday. Wednesdays were originally set as such in order to fulfill the New Jersey
Department of Education’s requirement to demonstrate the district’s capability for providing a
full online instruction platform in the event it would become necessary, as it was back in March
through June. Given Midland School has experienced and demonstrated capabilities for
districtwide online instruction for the month of September, reserving Wednesdays for this is no
longer needed as part of the hybrid model. Starting in October each Wednesday will be a day for
on-site classroom instruction with alternating teams.

Please know, if you had already planned for your child(ren) to enter Midland School on
October 5™ and a change to begin on October 1*! is not conducive to your plans, your chid(ren)









